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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
What a busy few weeks we have all had! Thanks to FOBSA we have had two very successful events; our Pamper night and just this 

weekend our Christmas fair. Thank you to everyone that came along to both and helped us raise valuable funds and a special thank you 

to everyone that volunteered their time to make these events happen.  

I am using this newsletter as an opportunity to remind everyone of all the school events that will be coming up over the next few 

weeks, whilst we try to keep things as normal as possible for the children, routines will change slightly. 

 
Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 
                                             

Carol Service Tuesday 18th December 2.00pm 

Rev. Andreas Sistig has invited us to a short carol 

service at St Anne’s on Tuesday afternoon. You are 

welcome to attend the short service but if you are 

unable to please note that the children will be 

performing the same songs at final assembly on 

Wednesday 19th December. 

If you would like to attend please meet us at the 

church for a prompt start at 2.00pm. 

 

Christmas Plays/Crèche 

The children have already begun their rehearsals and are excitedly 

getting ready to perform for you!  

 Please note that your child will only perform once, on their allotted 

day. 

As is the norm for these events we will not be able to admit younger 

children to the performances as this can become distracting for the 

children performing and other members of the audience. In order to 

help those of you with younger children, who aren’t able to arrange 

child care we will be providing a crèche facility from 09.45 each day. To 

ensure that we have the correct ratio of adults to children I request 

that you inform the school office no later than Friday 7th December, 

should you require a place. The cost is £2 per child, to cover staffing 

costs. 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

11/12 – Year R Christmas Play 10.00am 

12/12 – Year 1 Christmas Play 10.00am 

13/12 – Year 2 Christmas Play 10.00am 

17/12 – Christmas Lunch/party 

18/12 – Christmas Service at St Anne’s at 2.00pm   

(Parents/family members invited) details above 

19/12 – Final Assembly at 9.15am 

19/12 – School Closes at 2.00pm 

03/01 – School Closed for INSET 

04/01 – School Closed for INSET 

07/01 – School opens 8.45am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Christmas lunch and Parties-Monday 17th December 

We will be holding Christmas lunch for all the children 

on Monday. This will be followed by year group parties. 

  

The children are invited to come to school wearing 

their own clothes on that day. 

 
 

Bagshot News 

I am pleased to report that the first edition of our school newspaper 

sold out in record time at the Christmas fair. 

If you missed out there will be more for sale at the school office. We 

ask that you just pay a small voluntary donation to cover printing costs 

Christmas Cards 

The children’s Christmas post box will be open and in the school 

reception area from Monday 3rd December.  If your child would like to 

send their friends cards please ensure their full name and class name is 

written on the envelope. 

 

Bagshot Festive Fayre Saturday 1st Dec 2018 

We have been invited to attend the Bagshot Festive Fayre on Saturday! 

We will be running a stall with garden produce and games so please do 

pop and see us. The children have also been invited to sing some carols 

around the Christmas tree. If your child would like to join the choir 

please let us know by Wednesday. 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

